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Bank Five Nine donates to Annabelle Acres   
 
 
 

Oconomowoc, Wis. – Bank Five Nine happily donated $1,000 to Annabelle Acres in Oconomowoc.  
 
The mission of Annabelle Acres is to provide a healthy environment for Labrador Retrievers before 
adoption. During their stay in the facility's 6-acre country setting, the labs receive quality medical care, 
vigorous exercise, premium nutrition, and frequent social interaction. When one of their labs is ready 
for adoption, they search for a family with the appropriate background and capabilities to provide a 
loving home. They are committed to providing the best care possible for their Labrador Retrievers.  
 
“We at Annabelle Acres are incredibly grateful for Bank Five Nine. Their ongoing support, including a 
recent donation, has immersed us in joy and gratitude. We cannot thank them enough for their 
continued support, a cornerstone of the success of our family-owned 501(c)3 Labrador Retriever 
Adoption Organization. Their generosity and commitment make a significant difference for us. We are 
honored to consider Bank Five Nine part of our extended family at Annabelle Acres. We are so thankful 
for their kindness,” said Tony, Jackie, Ben, and Caroline Wedeward, Caretakers and Founders of 
Annabelle Acres.  
 
“Bank Five Nine was delighted to accept the invitation to tour Annabelle Acres with owners Tony and 
Jackie. The wonderful work they are doing for these Labrador Retrievers, providing them with the best 
care needed and carrying it all the way through the process of finding them the perfect family match, is 
just so heartwarming. We are happy to donate to a non-profit putting the work in to ‘Make Lives 
Better,’” said Tim Schneider, CEO and President at Bank Five Nine.  
 
For more information about this organization, please visit annabelleacres.org. 
To learn more about Bank Five Nine and their charitable giving, please visit bankfivenine.com. 
 
Pictured in photo from left to right: Jackie Wedeward, Caretaker and Founder of Annabelle Acres, Tim 
Schneider, CEO and President at Bank Five Nine, Tony Wedeward, Caretaker and Founder of Annabelle 
Acres and two adorable Labrador Retrievers currently residing at Annabelle Acres.  
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